
Announcements– October 23, 2022 
                                        WELCOME GUESTS! 
Welcome to Northwood and welcome to those watching 

online! Let us know of prayer requests by filling out the friend-

ship sheet or through the church website, and seek to give online, by text, by 

mail or through offering boxes located in the narthex. Contact our church 

office at communications@northwoodpc.org if you are interested in how to 

do all the above or wish to become a member or learn more about us. Mark 

your calendar for our next Discovering Northwood Presentation, November 

20, 2022 at 10:00am. WELCOME! 

“Come, Grow, 
Go! 

Like us on Facebook! 

facebook.com/npc.clearwater 

facebook.com/citylightnpc 

NPC Guest Wi-Fi Now live streaming our 9:00 & 11:00 

services on northwoodpc.org. 

WAY Dinners this Week—Oct. 26th 
WAY Dinners will conclude October 26th. The dinner begins at 6:00pm. 

Reservation forms are located on the bulletin board outside of the kitchen. 

See reservation form for more information. Following the meal, Pastor Chris 

will lead a time of sharing he calls, “Holy Conversations”. These conversa-

tions emphasize knowing where we are as a congregation, where we are go-

ing and how we work toward common goals. Join us as we seek to have pur-

poseful and meaningful conversation about who we are and what we believe 

is important for us to "be" and "do" as we respond to the call of the God we 

know in Jesus Christ. For more information on any of our Wednesday pro-

grams contact the church office. 

Kings’ Kids —Oct. 26th 
Kings’ Kids is our Wednesday program for children ages 3 through 5th grade. 

This is an intentional mid-week program to help build friendships in a Chris-

tian environment and strengthen faith, bringing children closer to God. The 

program includes rotations through Bible lessons, music/choir and guided 

recreational activities with additional children and family events throughout 

the year. We will continue on Wednesdays, from 4:00-6:00pm through No-

vember. For more information, contact Karlee Wright  

childrensminisry@northwoodpc.org. 

  Nursery Care Available 
Infants and toddlers ages 3 and under are provided care in our excellent 
nursery during the entire Worship Service and during the Sunday School 
hour. Please contact Karlee Wright at childrensministry@northwoodpc.org 
with any questions. 

Sunday School for Children 
If you have children ages 4 years old—5th grade that would like to attend 

Sunday School, please email Karlee Wright at  

childrensministry@northwoodpc.org if you are interested or have any 

questions.  

Download the ChurchLife App Online  

Directory before it’s no longer available! 

This easy-to-use app is free and available to all NPC mem-

bers listed in our database using the same user name and 

password that you create for Access ACS™. THIS APP 

WILL NO LONGER BE AVAILABLE AFTER NOVEMBER 1ST! If 

you don’t already have a login and password, you can create one by visit-

ing our website at www.northwoodpc.org and clicking on the LOGIN link 

at the top of the page. When the screen appears, just click where is says 

“Need a login?” Follow the steps to create the login and then visit the app 

store on your mobile device to search for and download the app called 

ACS Church Life. Once downloaded, tap on the new icon on your phone 

and login using the credentials you created via the website. It may sound a 

bit complicated if you aren’t used to this exercise, but we’re always avail-

able to help. Call Emily Cantin in the church office and arrange a time to 

Brown Bag Bible Study -- Oct. 27th at Noon 

IN-PERSON and Livestream  
The Brown Bag Bible Study is back for the Fall! On October 27th at noon in 

the sanctuary, we will continue a seven week study looking at seven stories 

in the Gospel of John. John refers to these stories as signs which reveal and 

point to Jesus as the Messiah. John tells us "But these are written  that you 

may believe that Jesus is the Christ, the Son of God, and that by believing 

you may have life in his name." (John 20:31) Come join us as we grow in 

faith, hope and love! 

Hurricane Ministry 
The Hurricane Ministry of our church’s Board of Deacons assists members 

in need of temporary housing during hurricanes or severe tropical storms. If 

you are in need of emergency housing during or after a storm – or if you are 

able to share your home with members-in-need – please contact Mickey 

Stewart at walkey1a@outlook.com or 727-458-9665. You may also contact 

Paul Means at 727-796-8090 or paul@northwoodpc.org. 

mailto:childrensministry@northwoodpc.org
mailto:ecicerchi@gmail.com


 Attendance for 10/16/22  Livestream & In-Person 
In-Person Contemporary— 44    In-Person Traditional— 91 

Livestream from the Church Website:  Contemporary Service— 33 

       Traditional Service— 41 
Facebook Live:  80 views between both services     Total Views:  289 
 
If you have technical difficulties viewing the online services please view  

in the church livestreaming archives the next day as that is working well. 

You can call the church office and ask for help you if you are   

having trouble viewing. We encourage you to ask for help! 

 

Follow the link to view our weekly email: 
https://mailchi.mp/ea767ae67b94/citylightupdate322022-13509880 

Citylight Schedule 10/21 - 11/6 

Friday 10/21 

No Game Night - All Church Retreat at Cedarkirk  
 
Sunday 10/23 

9:00 am - Contemporary Service  

No Sunday School - All Church Retreat at Cedarkirk 

11:00 am - Traditional Service  
  
Wednesday 10/26 
6:00 pm - 7:30 pm - Citynight -  

Dinner & Devotion Grades 6 & Up  
  
Friday 10/28 

7:00 pm - 10:00 pm - Game Night Grades 6 & Up 
  
Sunday 10/30 

9:00 am - Contemporary Service  

10:05 am - 11:45 am - Youth Sunday School with Rosie 

11:00 am - Traditional Service 
  
Wednesday 11/2 
6:00 pm - 7:30 pm - Citynight -  

Dinner & Devotion Grades 6 & Up  
  
Friday 11/4 

7:00 pm - 10:00 pm - Game Night Grades 6 & Up 
  
Sunday 11/6 

9:00 am - Contemporary Service  

10:05 am - 11:45 am - Youth Sunday School with Dan 

11:00 am - Traditional Service 

Blanket Sunday– November 6th 
Blanket Sunday is November 6, 2022. Please start thinking about donating 

new and gently used blankets to be given to the migrant workers’ families at 

Beth El. Every year we collect blankets and money donations for these fami-

lies who live in such poor and challenging conditions.. They use the blankets 

for more than warmth. They use them as room dividers and other means of 

privacy. Along with the shoes, we are also collecting suitcases for Beth-El. 

Thank you in advance for your generous contributions to such a worthwhile 

cause. Please call Pastor Paul @ 727-796- 8090 if you have any questions. 

Halloween Candy for Music Ministry 
If you have leftover Halloween candy or find some good BOGO 

deals, the music ministry will gladly accept your donations. We use 

the candy as incentives in our children’s choirs. Thank you for your 

generosity! Questions? Contact Stephanie Carson, 727-796-8090. 

Nominating Committee 
NOMINATIONS ARE BEING ACCEPTED. Do you know of someone 

you would like to see serving as Elder or Deacon and 2023 nominating 

committee? The Nominating Committee will accept nominations for 

Church Officers now through November 13. Remember to get the person’s 

permission before nominating them. Nomination forms may be returned to 

the church office.   

I have the permission of  

  

_________________________________  
  

to nominate him/her for the office of  
  

 Elder  or   Deacon  or Nominating Committee 2023 
   

  (Please circle Elder or Deacon)  
  
Or contact the Chair of the Nominating Committee, Keith Nadig. Members 

of the Nominating Committee elected by the congregation are June Arnold 

Aimee McDermott, Barbara Moler and Ellen Stoup. 

Women's Retreat-Save the Date! Feb 10-12 2023 
Join the women of Northwood at the annual Women's Retreat at Cedarkirk. 

You won’t want to miss this amazing weekend of fellowship, games, 

crafts, and canoeing.  Enjoy the great outdoors while staying in air-

conditioned lodges. Register Now! Deposits are due November 21st. Reg-

istration forms can be found on the bulletin board across from the kitchen! 

https://mailchi.mp/ea767ae67b94/citylightupdate322022-13509880

